
 

FOOD RECALL 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 

Connoisseur Plant Based Hazelnut Chocolate 1L  

BEST BEFORE 03OCT2025 

Batch 231004A001 

 
 

Peters Ice Cream is conducting a recall of the above product. The recalled product has 
been available for sale nationally in Woolworths, Coles, IGA, Independent Grocery 
Stores, Convenience Stores and other food retailers. 
 
Problem: The recall is due to presence of an undeclared allergen (Milk). 

 

Food Safety Hazard: 

Any consumers who have a Milk allergy or intolerance may have an adverse reaction if 
the product is consumed. 

 

What to do:  

Consumers who have a Milk allergy or intolerance should not consume this product. 
Consumers should return the empty tub to the place of purchase for a full refund.  
 

Contact details: For further information contact Peters Ice Cream 1800 633 200 
https://www.peters.com.au/contact-us/ 


